
 
AUDITIONS 

for the 

Musical 
Songs for a New World 

By Jason Robert Brown 

  
Recorded Video Audition Submissions 

Deadline: January 29th by 6pm. 
Email: Professor Nye at nyel1@southernct.edu 

 
In-Person Callbacks  

Callback List will be announced on January 31st. 
If your name appears on the list, plan to attend:  

February 1st at 7:00 p.m. Lyman Center Mainstage 
 

You must submit a video recorded audition to be considered for a role.  If you are 
unable to do so and wish to be considered for the musical, contact Professor Nye to 
make other arrangements.   
 
Prepare a song from a musical to sing.  Record yourself singing 32 bars only of the 
music. (Recording may be with or without accompaniment.) Do not record and send 
the entire song, so choose the best part of the music that highlights your talents.  If 
you can hit the “money note”, sing that portion of the song.  If you cannot hit the 
“money note”, do not sing that portion of the song.  Everyone must sing to audition 
for the musical. 
 
An accompanist will be provided for the callbacks.  Everyone must sing at the 
callbacks. You will be informed if you need to bring any sheet music to the 
callbacks. The cast list will be announced by February 2nd with rehearsals beginning 
that evening. 
 
If you have any questions or require more information please contact the 
Department of Theatre or Professor Nye at nyel1@southernct.edu or contact the 
Department of Theatre at 203-392-6100. 
 
Rehearsals begin February 2nd and are usually Sunday thru Thursday from 7p.m. to 
10 p.m. Performances are March 4th thru 6th, 2021. 


